
 

Worship Service Today 
8:30 & 10:30 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

June 18, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      June 25, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

R, Drover 
B. Howell 

 
S. Baird, 
T. Baird, 
A. Morgan, 
D. Morgan,  
R. Morgan, 
J. White, 
G. Hiscock        R. Drover, J. White , G. Hiscock                                                                                                                  
 

R.Morgan,  
J. Morgan 

 
 
H.Dawe, 
O. Taylor,  
G. Morgan, 
J. Warford,                                                                                        
W.Miller,  
                       R. Hilliard 

Eucharist 

Assistant  
 

M. Young 
 

A.Stone 
 

Kelly Scott 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

   

Altar Guild Barbara E, Carmel H, Karen W, 

Betty M, Elaine M. 

Margaret M, Joan L, Brenda L, 

Joyce D. 

 
 

Vacation Bible School (VBS) 
Hero Central 

Discover your Strength in God 
Date: July 3rd – 7th 
Time: 9:30 – 12:30 

Place: Parish Hall, St. Peter’s 
Registration Fee: $15/child----$25/family 

Please register at the Church Office by June 19th 
 

Flower Service 
St. Peter’s Flower Service will be held on Sunday, July 9 at 3:00 PM 

 

 
Youth/Senior Choir Practice Ended for Summer 

Senior and Youth Choir practices have ended for the summer and will resume again 
September 14. We would like to thank members of the choir for their dedication and 
service over the past season. We are blessed to have your ministry of music at St. 
Peter’s! Thank you as well to the families who support the choir members. We are 
thankful for all your help. 

CBS/Paradise Community Food Bank 
 

St. Peter’s food bank representatives, Jim and Betty Howell would like to thank 
everyone who has and who continues to support the CBS/Paradise Community Food 
Bank via this Church. They hope you would consider donating some of the items that 
are currently in short supply, especially sugar, tin fruit and cookies. Please place 
them in the container provided at the back of the Church. Thank you!! 

 
Thank You from Boomer and Izzy 

 

 
Thank you to everyone who have donated yarn/wool or who have knitted Boomer 
Caps and Izzy Dolls. To date we have sent 20,101 caps/dolls to third world 
countries!! This project would not have been such a success if not for so many 
committed people, like you. To continue this ministry, we are in need of more 
wool/yarn. If you have some used or unwanted yarn/wool, it would be greatly 
appreciated if you could donate it to this worthwhile project. It can be left at the Parish 
Office or call Mabel at 834-1390 for pickup. Thank you for the LOVE you have shown 
by participating in this project. You have brought smiles and comfort to thousands of 
underprivileged children!! 
 

St. Peter’s Church Library 
 
 We are excited to begin a new Ministry at St. Peter’s that we hope will benefit both 
young and old. We will enjoy the benefits of a lending library in our own church. It will 
be housed in the vestry of our church, available for all to access. We will be looking 
for your help in starting this literary adventure. If you have any gently used books 
that are fairly current and are willing to donate--we would greatly appreciate it. 
Or if you are shopping and see a great book feel free to buy and donate to this great 
ministry. We are looking for topics such as: inspirational, self-help, mindfulness, 
grieving/loss, addictions, healthful living, family relationships, parenting, recipe 
books, and joyful books. These can be adult or children’s books. Any books or 
donations may be dropped at the parish office. If you wish any further information 
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please contact Colleen Reid 240-1209 or  colleenreid@nlesd.ca We look forward 
to sharing and reading at St. Peter’s.  
Annual Meeting postponed until further notice 
 
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 
`to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights, 7:00-8:30 pm at St. 
Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides an opportunity for individuals to meet 
and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide support to each other; and share 
information that may help during the grieving process. This support group is ‘drop in’ 
and supported by Grief and Bereavement Services, Eastern Health. For more 
information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972. 

 
All Ages Congregational Dance 

 
Save the date! All ages congregational dance, Thursday, June 22 form 7-10 pm. Cost 
$2.00 or $5.00/ family. Dance the night away to favourite hits from across the years. 
You can dress up in the fashion of your favourite decade and enter the Costume 
Contest if you wish. There will be a canteen, ticket draw and lots of fun. Dance your 
cares away as we say god bye to the school year and hello to summer! 
 

Mental Health & Addictions Services in CBS 
 

A recovery Drip-in Group has been started at Villa Nova Plaza, Tuesdays 7:00 – 8:15 
pm for adults who want support in their recovery with substance or gambling (no 
referral required). Participants are asked to be at the office by 7:00 pm. If you require 
further information, please call a member of the addictions team at the Villa Nova 
Plaza office at 834-7921. 
 

 

Father’s day memorials are offered today in loving memory of: 

Husband, father and grandfather, Reg Morgan, father Leo Bullen and father in law 
Arch Morgan/ Marjorie & family; James Rideout, Gilbert Cake & Linus Green/ 
Merve & Barbara; James Ade & Herbert Lear/ Calvin, Brenda and family; William 
Feaver/ Wife Susie, sons Stephen (Carol), Geoffrey (Mirjam) and granddaughter 
Alana; Husband Edward, father, John Anthony, father-in-law William Dawe/ Joyce 
& family; David Wm. Andrews, Tom Andrews, David Coates, brothers David 
Coates, nephew Jody B. Cardwell, Leonard Mills, James Brazil, Kevin Petten/ 
Jean & Paul, Sherri Lynn & Stephen, Sheldon & Roibyn, Nathan & Rylan; George 
Haines & Damian Haines/ Paul & Jean; Godfather Garland Warford/ Sheri Lynn; 
Godfather Hubert T. Butler/ Sheldon; Father David Coates, son Jody B. Cardwell/ 
Enid, Bruce Travis, Brian and Seth; Leslie Dawe Jr., John Anthony & Leslie Dawe 
Sr./ Cynthia & family; Chesley Harvey/ The Harvey Family; Leslie & Ronald 
Parsons/ Pat, Ronnie, Brenda & family; Alfred Crews, Kenneth Crews and Gilbert 
Cake/ Ruth, Gary & Doug; Ray Avery/ Judy Rideout, Faye, Marilyn & Dale; Verner 
Morgan, West Pack, Robert Carter and Bill Carter/ Gail, Keith & families; Father 
David H. Morgan, grand fathers Herber Morgan and Allan M. Dawe, brother Randy 
Morgan/ Diane Batten; Barry Scott/ Amelia; James Rideout and Charlie Warford/ 
Cec, Edna & family; Alfred, George, Barry & Roger Scott & Bob O’Toole/ Eldred 
and Louise; Doug Wilkins/ Linda & Jim; Fathers Tom Andrews & Henry Morgan 
and brother David Wm. Andrews/ Joyce & Ern Morgan; Matthew, Robert & Paul 
Hennessey, Philip Dawe and Bill O’Brien/ The family; Bert Morgan, Clayton 
Morgan, Rod (Lube) Morgan, Rendall Tilley and Raymond Tilley/ Jack and 
Brenda; George Bishop, James Kelly & Cyril Kennedy/ Walter, Sue and family; 
George Bishop/ Glenys; Robert (Bob) Thistle/ Lucy, Judy, Charlie & Brenda; Leslie 
Scott/ The Family; Robert Ebsary/ Marg & family; Bertram Bonnell and Thomas 
Johnson/ Max & Greta; Father’s and grandfathers Arthur Blagdon, Philip Pardy & 
Stanley Blagdon/ Dora & family. Nathan Myles, William Myles and Ernest May/ 
Irene & family. 

Cemetery Mowing 
We Need Your Help!! 

 

Interested parties are asked to come along on Tuesday evening at 6:15 
(Weather permitting) pm to help mow and trim the grass in our cemetery. 
Please bring along your push mower and weed eater. Any and all help would 
be greatly appreciated!! 

Applications for Summer Student Position 
 
Applications are currently being accepted for a summer student (secondary 
student) to work in our cemetery for a period of 5-8 weeks @ approximately 25 
hours/per week. Please forward resumes to admin@stpeterscbs.ca or drop off at 
parish office during normal business hours. Deadline for applications is June 23, 
2017.  
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